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I would like to oppose this bill because it removes the second test on the voting 

machines.  We currently do not have a well tested voting machine system since the 

ORVIS system failed the Gartner test and the minimal viable product has not been 

fully tested for security and effectiveness.  Since voting is a very important part of our 

democratic process, anything that would compromise the validity of voter counts 

should not be approved at this time. 

 


